g SHORELINE FIRE DEPARTMENT
M‘T BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING
SHORELINE

VY
SPECIAL MEETING

WORKSHOP DINNER MINUTES
June 3, 2024

The Shoreline Fire Department Board of Commissioners attended the Shoreline City Council Special Workshop
Dinner on June 3, 2024. The City Council called the meeting to order at 5:45 p.m. As required by RCW 42.30, the
special meeting notice was posted on May 13, 2024.

Present: Kim Fischer, Chair
Barb Sullivan, Vice-Chair
Ken Callahan, Commissioner
David Harris, Commissioner
Rod Heivilin, Commissioner
Matt Cowan, Fire Chief

The meeting included discussions of the Shoreline fire Department’s achievements in recent years, future goals,
and mutual interests between the Department and the Shoreline City Council.

The Shoreline City Council adjourned the special workshop dinner meeting at 6:45 p.m.

Minutes prepared by: B. Goldsmith
Respectfully submitted,

Boupha K. Siharath
Secretary to the Board
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